
    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Re-Opening – Key Information 
 

Please help us to keep everyone safe by sharing the guidance with your child. 
  

 

 

 

Friarage Community Primary School 
Friargate 

Scarborough YO11 1HS 
Telephone: (01723) 374244 

E-mail address: admin@friarage.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Web: www.friarage.org.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs C Cappleman 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs A Langley 

              

School Opens on Tuesday 8th September 
Please see the detailed guidance to the year group start and finish times. 

 

Please make sure that you socially distance 

yourself from other family groups as you are 

dropping off or collecting your child. 

Please do not hang around the gates for a chat 

with your friends – we need the space to get 

children in and out of school safely. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 01723 

374244 between 12pm and 2pm on Monday 7th 

September or email admin@friarage.n-

yorks.sch.uk and we will try to answer them. 

Breakfast club will be open from Tuesday 8th 

September from 8am.  Please use the visitor 

entrance.  No admittance from 8.30am. 

School will provide a government funded packed 

lunch meal for pupils in Reception and Key Stage 1 

for the 1st 2 weeks.  Hot meals will follow. 

Key stage 2 children will need to bring their own 

packed lunch unless they receive free school meals.   

Please be confident that the first 2 weeks will be spent settling everyone into their new classes and 

learning the new routines.  Everyone is trained to help you all. 

You only need to bring with you: 

Your coat 

Your water bottle 

A packed lunch if necessary 

Book bag 

You do not need a PE kit. 

 

You will be encouraged to avoid touching other 

people and their belongings. 

You can wear a face covering if you want to, but 

this is not compulsory. 

Our new website will be kept up to date: www.friarage.org.uk  and Facebook 

www.facebook.com/friaragecpschool 

Enjoy the rest of your holiday.  We are really looking forward to hearing all your stories and getting 

started with a new school year on Tuesday 8th September. 

PLEASE DO NOT COME ONTO THE SCHOOL SITE IF ANYONE IN YOUR HOUSEHOLD IS 

SHOWING SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 
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